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George E. Battle Jr., Bishop of the Northeast Region of the AME Zion Church, stressed the importance of handing down Tubman's legacy to

future generations.

"lt is important to teach the children about her and about all the things she did," Battle said.'The/re go¡ng to be the ones to carry her memory

on. We need to make sure to keep her spirit alive for all to remember."

Pauline Copes-Johnson, an Auburn resident and great-grand niece of Tubman's, said the graveside ceremony was moving.

"lt's just wonderful that all these people came together to remember Auntie Harr¡et," she said. "She had such a big impact on the history and the

outcome of the country."

After leaving the cemetery, the pilgrims moved to the South Street homestead formerly owned by Tubman for a banquet, speeches and services

in her honor.
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